
-----Original Message----- 
From: mgs15@comcast.net [mailto:mgs15@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 6:14 PM 
To: AB93Comments; Clarke, Robert 
Subject: Submission of Comments on Proposed Rule Changes 

Hi, 
  
Attached is a PDF of my comments on the proposed rule changes.   
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Mark Sandbaken 
 


















